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Parent/Staff/Users Annual AHERA Notification Letter 

 

To: All Parents, Staff and Users of Running Creek Elementary  

From: Elizabeth School District 

Date: October 19, 2024 

 

In Compliance with the US Environmental Protection Agency, (EPA), Asbestos Hazard 
Emergency Response Act (AHERA), we have performed a school building inspection for 
asbestos-containing building materials and have developed an AHERA Asbestos Management 
Plan. This facility’s findings and asbestos management plan is on file in the school 
administrative office, for public review.  

 

No asbestos containing building materials were used in the construction of Running Creek 
Elementary. A letter of exemption is on file in the management plan in the district’s 
administrative office. 

 
Everyone is welcome to view this information anytime during normal school hours (Monday – 
Friday, 8 AM – 3 PM. The Elizabeth School District asbestos program manager, Mark Oeser, is 
available to answer any questions about asbestos (phone number 303-646-1849). 
 

 

 


